
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET, SW

WASHINGTON, DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: James Bradshaw
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2700
APPLICATION STATUS: (202)418-2730 SEP 1 1 2014 FACSIMILE: (202)418-1410/1411
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ MAIL STOP: 1800B3

INTERNET ADDRESS: jamesbradshaw@fcc.gov

Monsignor Andrew K. Gwynn, Inc.
762 Mauldin Road
Greenville, SC 29607

Dear Applicant:

Re: NEW-LP, Greenville, SC
Facility ID No. 192849
Monsignor Andrew K. Gwynn, Inc.
File No. BNPL-2013 11 14AHD

The staff has under consideration the above-captioned application for a new low power FM station, as
amended September 10, 2014.

An engineering study has revealed that the proposed transmitter site specified in the application fails to
meet the minimum spacing requirements of 47 C.F.R. § 73.807. Specifically, the site proposed is located
7.2 kilometers from the construction permit (BPFT-20140418AAL) of W275BJ on channel 275 in
Greenville, SC. The required spacing pursuant to § 73.807 is 39 kilometers. The application fails to
address this defect.

Accordingly, in light of the above, application BNPL-2013 1114AHD is unacceptable for filing and IS
HEREBY DISMISSED. This action is taken pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 0,283.

Sin rely,

James D.

cc: Dennis J. Kelly
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